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Please be advised:

This latest stunt from an apparent authority that already reaps misery upon thousands of
fingal residents is unfortunate but unsurprising. It is typical of such entities in this society
that it seeks to override the conditions upon which it was generously granted permission
for a further runway - it has gotten away with this heretofore, yet sees fit to squeeze,
perhaps strangle what else it can from local residents, via a local authority... the council
must demonstrate how it represents its residents and constituents, and NOT the pockets of
those whose submissions and planning brochures create an image of 'poor me'. This
frankly abrasive brass-neck application merits outright rejection as it is an affront to Fingal
constituents, and for the following critical reasons:

o Fumes/ill-health from aircraft

o Mental health damage to residents

o Physical ill-health of residents, due to lack of sleep - greater hospital requirements,
where there are no hospitals

e No benefit locally, despite claims of jobs etc...

e No Metro North, Link, Back, Front, or whatever the latest title is - approvals such as
these should be contingent on such infrastructure ALREADY being in place, not
based on a whim, and glossy government promises over 5 decades

¢ Insufficient insulation of homes that will be profoundly impacted

o Long-term damage to children, being raised in an environment whereby even at a
young age, they are unable to capture a proper night's sleep.

Kind regards,

Darren Core





